BRUCE A. BLAKEMAN
NASSAU COUNTY EXECUTIVE

COUNTY OF NASSAU

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS
1194 PROSPECT AVENUE
WESTBURY, NEW YORK 11590-2723

July 25, 2024
See Attached Addressees List

Re:  Cutter Mill Road Traffic Safety Improvements
Contract No.: T62209-01G

To Whom It May Concern,

The Nassau County Department of Public Works is pleased to announce that GGG Construction
Corp. has been awarded the Cutter Mill Road Traffic Safety Improvements. The project's key
improvements include roadway resurfacing, drainage improvements, curb bulb-outs, pedestrian
crosswalk enhancements, traffic signal improvements and ADA improvements. These
enhancements will be executed in phases to minimize disruption.

Construction is tentatively scheduled to begin in July 29,2024. The standard working hours will
be Monday through Friday from 8:00 AM to 4:30 PM. All construction operations shall be
performed during daytime hours unless otherwise directed.

In the event of any hazardous conditions arising outside of regular working hours (including
weekends, nights, and holidays) — such as washouts, settlement in trench areas, absence of
barricades, inadequate lighting, etc. — stakeholders are urged to contact the designated
emergency contacts listed below in the specified order:

Contractor Representatives: Nassau County Representative:
1) Greg Colleluori 2) Dept. of Public Works Road Maintenance
(516) 790-2079 (516) 571-6900
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